
 January 5, 2023 

 Hello fellow neighbors! The PSCA Board is happy to announce the  success stories of 2022. 

 1.  Social events returned to the neighborhood in 2022. Remember to peek at the website for 
 updates to upcoming events. 

 2.  In 2022, funds were raised, and the jetty was installed at REC 3. 
 3.  The website was upgraded to provide online payments of PSCA dues. 
 4.  Rec 2 area was refurbished with paint and new ropes around the front entrance. 
 5.  2022 held the best income producing Yard Sales. 

 All of 2022 success stories, are part of neighbors coming together, as a common goal, to enhance 
 our community. Thank you all for making 2022 such a great year. 

 Attached you will find the 2022 year-end Financial Statement. We were a bit lower on income 
 for the year and higher on expenses in 2022. This was due to the new jetty at Rec 3. We will have 
 time at our Annual meeting to go over the numbers and talk about 2023 goals. 

 Come join the Annual Meeting on May 13th at Rec 3, 10:00 am  . At this year’s meeting, we 
 will hold the election of President and representatives in regions 5, 6, and 7. Please offer your 
 nominations for these positions to your representative so they can be presented at the Board 
 Meeting. Your input and attendance is especially important to the Board and to our community. 
 Since we are expecting many attendees, please bring a chair. 

 Thank you to all that have helped throughout the year. You are the very reason Piankatank 
 Shores is a great place to live and play. 

 Best, 

 Terri Hare 

 President, P.S.C.A. 
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